
 

St John’s “Caring for Kids” First Aid Course 
Expression of Interest 

 

Do you ever worry that if your child, or a child you were looking after, needed emergency first 

aid that you wouldn’t know what to do? Or maybe you’ve done first aid training in the past, 

but lately you’ve been thinking about doing a refresher? Well … we can help! 

The Woodcroft Heights Children’s Centre is seeking Expressions of Interest from parents, 

grandparents, and caregivers who’d like to complete the St John’s three-hour “Caring for Kids” 

first aid course, and would like to do so at the Centre. Topics covered in the course include 

managing unconsciousness, choking, bleeding, burns, respiratory distress, and anaphylaxis. 

There will also be specific time set aside for other child-specific first aid topics or queries, not 

already covered earlier in the course. 

The course will be held on Thursday November 30, 2017, from 9:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.  

Please note, Woodcroft Heights Children’s Centre will subsidise the cost of the 

course, reducing it to just $35 per person (including a take home first aid book). 

There is a minimum participant number required before we can go ahead with the course. 

Places are strictly limited. Once we have an idea about parent, grandparent, and caregiver 

interest in the “Caring for Kids” first aid course, we will contact those who expressed interest 

to confirm registration. Please note, payment will only be required once we have confirmed 

your registration. 

Limited crèche spaces available for this course. Bookings essential. 

Please advise of your crèche needs when registering your interest. 

 

If you would like to express interest in completing the St John’s “Caring for Kids” first aid 

course, please phone Community Development Coordinator Sara Burgess on 8381 8005, or 

email sara.burgess2@sa.gov.au, by Wednesday 15th November, 2017. 
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